1533 Lth Avenue West
Bradenton, FL 33505
June 25, 1979

Dear Chick and Ellen, ,

I thank you very mich for myself and for many others for sending
the wonderful maps of the master universe., Kevin Goodman did get a
copy, and so d1d several cother devobed studembs for mhom the map
will be & great blessing and aid in the attempt to visualize the
COSMOS.

Two coplies went to new students who were very glad to have
the enormous task of visuelizing the concepts of the prose of the
Bock already attacked by your artistry in preparing the map-picture.

As a grateful recipient, let me alsoc say that, as in your area,
we are devolting energy to expanding our nunbers and to developing
improving technigques to assist readers in becoming acquainted with
and in comprehending the teachings. Thus, as in yourarea, and in
all areas of growth, there will continue to be an expanding demsnd
for all such very helpful tools to truth-comprehension. Thus, T
would suggest that you do consider the possibility of producing
future coples or editions of the map for these increasing numbers
of students. I would not hesitate to suggest that you should charge
for this service, just as the Agondonter budgets itself.

Many thanks again and blessings in all you undertake in the service

of the divine kingdom.

Love,

£ oy
A7CE LA




